
 

 

 

   

 
Requisition and Proposal Standup Boom Truck 

 

ADDENDUM #1 
 
 
 
To: Prospective Bidders Date: 1-20-25 

 
 
 
This Addendum contains the following information and becomes a part of the Bid Package. 
 

 
Due to the Port of Mobile closure, this bid opening will be moved to 10 a.m. 1-23-25. Bids will be 
accepted until that time. 

 
 

 
 
 
Kevin Hamilton 
Terminal Railway 
Chief Mechanical Officer 

 


